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To Whom It May Concern,

We live at 786 Kelmore Street in Moss Beach. We are very concerned about this project and the negative impact it
will have on Carlos, Kelmore, Stetson, Sierra and California Streets. The streets are narrow and most intersections
do not have stop signs. California Street is already like a freeway, most people drive too fast and many cannot
negotiate the hill so they ignore the stop sign at California and Stetson. The Sheriff Sub-station is just down the hill
on California and the above mentioned traffic situation is ignored by the sheriffs. What will happen with even more
traffic on these streets?

If we are lucky enough to have roundabouts and upgrades to HWY 1 in 2030, this “temporary” proposal means we
would live with dangerous traffic on our small streets for the next 7 years. We would also like to know what the Cal
Fire Station on Stetson thinks about the added traffic and their access to the highway. There also seems to be
misrepresentation of the width of Carlos Street and no mention of the blind corners.

We have wonderful neighborhoods in Moss Beach, many families with young children and seniors who enjoy our
streets for play and exercise. This proposal is dangerous.

Sincerely,
Sharon Reese-Hedge
Christopher Hedge
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